Life in all its Fullness

3rd December 2018



Nativity Play and Christmas Workshop Wednesday 12th December

Dear Parent/Carer

We would like to invite you into school to attend Reception's Nativity at 9.15am followed by and an arts and crafts Christmas Workshop with your child on Wednesday 12th December. During the workshop the children will be making Reindeer food, marshmallow Snowmen and Christmas decorations, all of which they can take home on the day! The session will last until 11.15am. We would really like every child to have an adult with them during the session to share this special festive experience. If you are unable to make it, we would encourage your child to bring along another special adult. We hope the children will really enjoy this and we look forward to seeing everyone there.

Could you please indicate your attendance by completing and returning the slip below to your child's class teacher by 7^{th} December.

Kind regards,

Mr Mark Carr Assistant Headteacher	
Please complete and return to class teacher by Friday 7 th December	
Childs Name:	Class:

An adult will/will not be joining my child for the Christmas workshop.



New Street, Rubery, Rednal, Birmingham, B45 0EU Tele: 0121 675 8700 Fax: 0121 675 8411 Website: www.hollyhill.bham.sch.uk

Headteacher: Charlotte Taylor Deputy Headteacher: Dawn Gallagher



love

This school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment